EMPLOYEES’ FEDERATION

[Affiliated to AIBEA]
25D, Shakespeare Sarani, Kolkata - 700 017 Mobile : 9748434348 / 94337315218 E-mail : aicbef kol@gmail.com

Date: 18/05/2021

To

Smt. Mamata Bandyopadhay,
Hon'ble Chief Minister,

Government of West Bengal,
Nabanna (14t Floor), 325, S. C. Road,
Howrah - 711 102, West Bengal

Respected Madam,

We are extremely happy and glad for your re-election as Chief Minister of West
Bengal for successive 3 times. We are confident the State of West Bengal will
emerge as one of the front ranking state of our Country under your able
statesmanship. Ours is only the organization at the national level for Co-
operative Bank employees of the country which not only struggled for the welfare
of Co-operative Bank employees but also for strengthening the Co-operative
Banking sector.

We have already submitted a proposal for recapitalization of Co-operative Banks
of the country out of the Income Tax collected from Co-operative Banks on Profit.
A copy of the memorandum submitted once again is enclosed herewith for your
kind reference. We have earlier requested you to recommend the same to Hon'ble
Finance Minister, Govt. of India for appropriate action. We would once again
request you to kindly look into our proposal and recommend the same to Govt. of
India for favorable decision in the interest of Co-operative Banking sector of our

country.
With kindest regards,

Yours faithfully,

(T. BOSE)
GENERAL SECRETARY



